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The Mayor and City Council shall discuss and possibly take action on approving a Letter of Support for the I-11
Corridor Study. Discussion and Action.

The I-11 Corridor Study is a necessary step in the process of the development of the new freeway. The I-11, if
built as the West Pinal Freeway, would greatly benefit the City of Maricopa and Pinal County. Presented by
Dale Wiebusch, Intergovernmental Affairs Director.

Adoption of the Letter of Support.
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